
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
21 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to invite you and your children to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 17 November 
from 6-8pm. 
  
The evening is the start of our application process which aims to support students to successfully navigate 
their next steps at KLB School. We feel it is important for students to attend with parents.  
 
Details of the evening are described below: 
 

We will give two 50-minute presentations in the Drama Hall. The first will begin at 6pm for students 
of tutor groups 11EJC, 11JDG, 11CMH and 11PAH, and their parents. Following this, these students 
and parents will head over to the Renishaw block to talk to subject leaders and current sixth form 
students between 7-8 pm. 
 
We will repeat the main presentation at 7.00pm for students from 11VXK, 11JPM, 11JMY, 11TIV and 
11KAW, and their parents. This group of students and parents will have the opportunity to talk to 
subject leaders and current students between 6-7pm. 
 
You and your child will have the opportunity to meet subject teachers and students to discuss the 
courses offered. Copies of our Sixth Form prospectus will be available when you arrive. 
 

If you have any questions at this stage, please contact me via email (jcampion@klbschool.org.uk). I look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Jane Campion 
Acting Head of Sixth Form 
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